Extraordinary Circumstances

The station has been off the air approaching one year and must get back on the air. There are
issues with the proposed tower, therefore, the station needs to go on-the-air at a temporary
site at a reduced power. The public interested will be furthered by the grant due to the unique
programming WEFG offers. The expected duration of the STA will be short, in the ballpark of 6
months and the licensee will build their spectrum displacement construction permit.



